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                                                                                                                                                                                                 September 20, 2016   

AMP Indicator Removed From Minnesota Health Care Programs (MHCP) Subscriber 
ID Cards 

The AMP (Access Management Program) Indicator for the Minnesota Restricted Recipient Program will no longer appear 

on Blue Plus Subscriber ID cards for Blue Advantage Prepaid Medical Assistance Program (PMAP), MinnesotaCare, 

Minnesota Senior Care Plus (MSC+) plans or SecureBlue (HMO SNP) subscriber ID cards.   

  

Removing the AMP indicator from the ID cards will not change the eligibility check that providers currently follow. AMP 

status changes occur frequently, and to ensure AMP status is reflected accurately and in accordance with current status, 

the AMP Indicator will be removed from the subscriber ID card. Providers are reminded to view the current, up-to-date 

AMP status in the Minnesota Department of Human Service (DHS) eligibility verification system, or MN-ITS.   

 

Providers can search for AMP status in MN-ITS with the subscriber’s Medical Assistance ID (begins with a ‘0’) in cases 

where the subscriber presents their card. Providers can also search for AMP status in MN-ITS with the subscriber’s name 

and date of birth, in scenarios where they do not present their card.   

 

Blue Plus will not be reissuing ID cards for subscribers whose ID cards currently include the AMP indicator. However, 

any new ID cards that are issued for PMAP, MinnesotaCare, MSC+ or SecureBlue subscribers who are active in the 

Access Management Program will not include an AMP Indicator. 

 
Questions? 

If you have question, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 
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